
Morrison Center Volunteers President’s Letter 
 
The Morrison Center for Performing Arts is a showpiece of the Treasure Valley and ranked 
nationally among University venues. As volunteers with the Center, we are dedicated to 
providing each patron with an outstanding experience. Thank you for choosing the Morrison 
Center for your volunteer involvement in our community 
 
The Morrison Center was established in 1984 by the foresight of Velma Morrison to bring the 
arts to the Treasure Valley. Each show at the Morrison Center is staffed by our volunteers who 
direct patrons to their seats, scan tickets, help with hearing assist, staff the gift shop, and 
provide booster seats for our younger patrons. 
 
The 2022-2023 season will soon be busy with the Boise Phil concerts, Broadway musicals, Ballet 
Idaho and Opera Idaho productions, Boise State performances, other concerts, comedy, and a 
new series called MC presents. We look forward to the variety of performances.  
 
New volunteers are always welcome to join our amazing team and work beside our current 
volunteers to make each patron’s visit remarkable. If you know someone interested, send them 
to www.velmasangels.org to sign up. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to be your president for 2022-2023. If you have any concerns or 
suggestions, don’t hesitate to contact me or another board member at any time. You can find 
our contact information at www.velmasangels.org. 
 
 


